
 

Dear Customers, 

To facilitate the construction of Marine Parade MRT Station & Tunnels for Thomson-East Coast Line 

Project, LTA has advised that Marine Parade Central (adjacent to Block 74) approaching to Marine 

Parade Road junction will be temporarily closed with effect from 18 July 2018 (Wednesday) from 

9pm. The alternative route to our Marine Parade Branch will be via Marine Drive which is illustrated 

for your information. According to LTA, the duration of the closure is approximately 12 months. 

We also wish to inform that our Branch’s operating hours remain unchanged and we look forward to 

serving you. 

 


